
 
 

Malahide hires new Chief Administrative Officer 

 
The Township of Malahide is pleased to announce the recruitment of 
Adam Betteridge who will assume the responsibilities of the Chief 
Administrative Officer position effective June 28, 2021 following the 
retirement of Michelle Casavecchia-Somers. 
 
Mr. Betteridge has been the Township’s Director of Development 
Services since November of 2020 and brings with him many years of 
planning and development experience as he transitions into municipal 
administration.  He graduated from the University of Waterloo with a 
Bachelor of Environmental Studies (Honours, Planning) and is 
currently pursuing a Master’s in Public Administration from the 
University of Western Ontario. 
 
Adam has demonstrated effective and dynamic leadership skills in his 
previous position and the Council are confident in his abilities as he 
takes on this new role and leads us towards a bright future.  
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